
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
June 25, 2013 
      
Morris Woodruff 
Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
RE: JE-2013-0582 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
On May 31, 2013 Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri filed a new tariff schedule, Mo.P.S.C. 
Schedule No. 6 Schedule of Rates For Electricity superseding Schedules No. 1 (Electric Power Purchases) and 
Schedule No. 5 (Schedule of Rates for Electric Service) in their entirety.   
 
Since that filing, the Company has participated in discussions with the Missouri Public Service Commission 
Staff and has agreed to make minor corrections to some of the sheets originally included in the Company’s May 
31, 2013 filing.   
 
The Company has made these corrections and requests that the enclosed following sheets be substituted for 
the similar sheets originally filed on May 31, 2013: 
 

Original Sheet No. 14 
Original Sheet No. 85.1 
Original Sheet No. 156 
Original Sheet No. 157 
Original Sheet No. 157.1 
Original Sheet No. 158 
Original Sheet No. 158.1 
Original Sheet No. 181 
Original Sheet No. 191 
Original Sheet No. 194 
Original Sheet No. 196 

 
These substitutions are being requested to reflect agreement between the Missouri Public Service Commission 
staff and Company to minor modifications to the original filing. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas M. Byrne 

 
Thomas M. Byrne 
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Cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 Tom Imhoff – MPSC 
 Mike Ensrud - MPSC 

Kory Boustead – MPSC 
  
 


